

Mr Amiram Halevy, President Israel Basketball Association 36 Sderot Yehudit Tel Aviv 61573 Israel

21 April 2017

By mail and email

Dear Mr President, Dear Mr Halevy,

We have been deeply saddened by the news about the death and loss of Mr Reuven Virownick. Words seem inadequate to express the sadness we feel. Mr Virownick will always be remembered for his deep dedication and commitment to our sport in his capacity as FIBA Referee and Commissioner and for the efforts he has always put in the promotion of basketball in Israel and worldwide.

Please be so kind as to convey our most sincere condolences to his family. All our thoughts of sympathy go with them in this difficult time.

With our best personal regards,

Horacio Muratore

President

Patrick Baumann Secretary General